
I fully support the Uluṟu Statement from the Heart and will be voting YES for the voice in the upcoming
referendum
I support the proposed wording change to the constitution that will deliver on the mandate of the Uluṟu
Statement from the Heart

I understand constitutional recognition through an Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander voice is the form of
recognition chosen by the Indigenous community.

The final amendment and referendum question are fit for purpose, are legally sound and should not be changed.

The Voice needs to be able to speak to both the executive and parliament. Without being able to do so the Voice
will not be able to deliver meaningful change.
I wish for a united Australian people, enriched by sharing culture and hearing more from Indigenous
Australians

Yours sincerely,

___________________________




